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	Comments


ERCOT proposes the following revision to Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 264 to clarify when the date of the Standard Generation Interconnection Agreement (SGIA) for the Point of Interconnection (POI) will be used in determining the applicability of certain Nodal Protocol and Other Binding Document requirements.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


1.6.5
Interconnection of New or Existing Generation 

Interconnection of new Generation Resources to the ERCOT Transmission Grid must be in accordance with the Protocols and Other Binding Documents.  For existing Generation Resources which connect to a new Point of Interconnection (POI) or which utilize more than one POI to the ERCOT Transmission Grid, any Protocol or Other Binding Document requirements applicable to Generation Resources which are based upon the execution date of the Standard Generation Interconnection Agreement (SGIA) shall be applied to the date of the first executed SGIA with the following exceptions:
(a)
For a new POI, existing Generation Resources shall comply with the requirements in Section 3.15, Voltage Support, and Nodal Operating Guide Section 2.9, Voltage Ride-Through Requirements for Generation Resources, based upon the execution date of the last SGIA.

(b)
For more than one POI, existing Generation Resources shall comply with the requirements in Section 3.15 and Nodal Operating Guide Section 2.9 based upon the execution date of the SGIA relative to the POI where the Generation Resource is electrically connected.
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